
August 2020 

Dear Tots-N-Us School-Aged Families, 

Tots-N-Us is launching an opportunity for your child to engage in Remote/online learning. We are 
implementing a, Bring Your Own Device Policy for the upcoming school year for those who need to 
access Remote learning and complete assignments for the 2020/2021 school year. Students will be 
able to bring their own laptop or tablet to use for educational purposes. As we implement this, there 
are a few important details and guidelines that we need to address to ensure the safety and security 
for all.  

Educational Activities 

Student devices will be used to access resources and complete assignments as per your child’s 
elementary school. Educational activities will be completed based on assignments assigned by your 
child’s primary school teacher(s). 

Safe and Secure 

To maintain a safe and secure learning environment, a filtered Internet connection will be provided 
for students.  Students will only be able to use their device under the direct supervision of the 
supervising teacher. Any unauthorized use can result in technology privileges being revoked. 

Responsibility 

Students are solely responsible for their device. They must bring it fully charged to school with 
headphones and chargers. Tots-N-Us is not liable for loss, damage, misuse, or theft of personal 
items. 

Technical Support 

Your child must be familiar with how to use their device. Teachers will supervise during their time on 
their devices. If technical support is needed, the supervising teacher will do their best to provide 
assistance. Tots-N-Us does not guarantee connectivity or the quality of the connection with personal 
devices. 

Printing & Curriculum Materials 

Curriculum materials and resources are to be provided by your child’s school district. Please be sure 
your child arrives to Tots-N-Us with all materials essential for completing their schoolwork.  If your 
child needs supplemental materials, printed resources, or any physical materials related to academic 
curriculum, they are to be provided by the child’s school district. It is not the responsibility of Tots-N-
Us to provide these curriculum- based materials. When your child is not working on academic 
material, Tots-N-Us is excited to have engaging activities throughout the day! 

If you would like your child to participate, sign the Electronic Device Consent Form and complete the 
Device Registration Form. 

Sincerely, 

Tots-N-Us Student Name__________________ Parent Signature___________________ 


